

Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors, Friend & Family:

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Can it be that another year is gone and another year with its new opportunities is here? 2007 was a great year with many accomplishments. One of the biggest was the growth of the Precious Memories Support Ministry. This is a ministry the Lord laid on my heart to encourage and bring comfort to those who have lost their spouse. My book, "And God Shall Wipe Away All Tears" has far surpassed my expectation. Some churches



are ordering between 5 and 10 books to have on hand to give to those who need them. Should you want to do this, you can contact me directly. I am almost out of books and I must do a second printing. The cost will be over \$2600.00 of which I have just over \$1000.00 to go toward the second printing. Please pray that the rest will be provided.

The Japanese ministry continues to go forward. We had two Christmas parties with many new people attending. Two first time Japanese young men came to a recent church service. They are unsaved, so pray that we can reach them for Christ. The picture of me was taken a few years ago when I was in Japan. I am looking forward to going to Japan during this year. Pray that everything will work out for this trip. I would like to be there for our first church's 50th anniversary. Pray for the financial needs for this trip. The details are still being worked out.

The SOS Soulwinning Ministry still continues to go forward. If you haven't checked out the SOS web site, you will enjoy going to www.soshelp.com. There are many interesting tools for soulwinning available there. Sermons on soulwinning mostly by the late Hyman Appelman are there for you to read or download. By the way, have you checked out my web site at www.billhathawayministries.org? I would like for you to read my latest blog that is on my home page. Some have requested information about my ministries. The best way to find out about my ministries is to view my web site. It goes into great detail about these ministries. I am so thankful that the Lord is still using me. At 77, I have no desire to slow down. There are still many souls to reach.

The KWFC radio ministry continues to be a great means of reaching more prospects for the above mentioned ministries. I want to thank you who do support me. Should you desire to support me, you can send your support to the Baptist Bible Fellowship International. My web site has that information. I thank your for your prayers and interest in my ministry. I am praying for you.

You're SomeOne Special,

Bill Hathaway

BBFI

Box

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST AND PRAYERS FOR MY MINISTRIES.

PO 191

Springfield, MO 65801